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October 

In October Sweden and Latvia met over a Skype conference. Romania and 

Poland also talked over the internet using Skype.  As always it was nice to meet 

and talk with friends and see their smiling faces! 

On October 16th we met in Poland for our third meeting with students. It was a 

lovely meeting and we saw and experienced so many fun and interesting 

things! We saw many things connected to Polish history and culture, but also 

visited places of scientific interest such as the observatory and the university. 

One of the favorites was the park with all the old houses and buildings from the 

past. We also got to experience the great Polish hospitality and gained about 3 

kilos each from all the tasty food!! 

 

 

November 

All the partner countries prepared informative and beautiful posters with 

activities from the first project year.  

Bulgaria and Latvia met for a friendly talk over Skype. 



December 

December is the month of Christmas and New Year’s Eve, the month of love 

and joy. We shared these wonderful feelings with our project partners by 

exchanging handmade greeting cards and good wishes via e-mail. 

Poland and Latvia took some extra care and exchanged good wishes for the 
holiday season over Skype.  

January 

Each partner collected 5 top hits from his country and 5 international top hits. 
The Bulgarian partner then collected all the music on one CD. This way we now 
have a great European music collection to play at all our parties! Dance on 
United Europe friends!  

This was a busy month for Bulgaria who also met both Sweden and Romania 
for friendly music talks over Skype. 

  



  

February 

We celebrated the month of LOVE by sending Valentine's cards to the partner 
countries. We had a lot of fun creating the cards and thinking of different 
designs. 

Comenius galas were organized in the partner schools. They were popular 
events and helpful in disseminating the results of the project activities in the 
local community. 

This month we also travelled to Bulgaria for a teachers’ meeting. We got a lot 
of work done and also managed to see a lot of the beautiful and historical 
country. Unfortunately the fragrant Bulgarian roses were not in bloom but we 
watched the perfume being made. We were invited to Zarka’s home and village 
and got to know the “real” Bulgaria. Thank you again Zarka!   

 

 

 


